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STRIKE MANDATE RENEWAL 

 

 

Hi everyone, 
  
In order to renew the strike mandate obtained last october, we will be holding a 
special assembly on Thursday, January the 8th 2013, at the Sheraton Hotel, 
Salon La Tour. 
 
As prescribed in article 87.3 (1) of  the Canadian Labor Code, strike mandates 
are only valid for 60 days and a strike votes is needed to renew it.  
  
During the assembly, there will be a detailed presentation of the last offers from 
STAS, explanation of the next steps to come and information regarding the 
maintenance of activities (essential service). 
 
The bargainning committee will unanimously recommend that members 
REJECT the employers proposal and uphold the strike mandate. 
 
It is imperative that all members (screeners and PL) participate in order to send 
the clearest possible message to STAS. Until then, the Union is asking 
everyone to maintain the actions and level of visibility started last October. 
 
The union, would like to take this opportunity, to thank everyone for their 
professionalism and engagement in the cause. We invite everyone to still 
maintain your regular efficiency and respect the Standard operation procedures 
(SOP). 
 
It is important that no work slow down take place. 

 
Negotiaton Comittee 

January 4th 2013 
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